
 

Tanisha Taylor 
Executive Director 
California Transportation Commission 
1120 N Street, MS 52 
Sacramento, CA 95814  
Tanisha.Taylor@catc.ca.gov 
 

Subject: Support for Inyo County Application for the Active Transportation Program  

 

Dear Ms. Taylor, 

I am a landowner in Tecopa, California and I am writing to express my willingness to work 
with Inyo County to develop pedestrian and bicycle facilities and implement traffic calming 
measures along Old Spanish Trail Hwy and Tecopa Hot Springs Rd. 

The Old Spanish Trail Hwy and Tecopa Hot Springs Rd are essential and historic routes that 
connect our rural disadvantaged community and serve as vital gateways to national 
treasures such as Death Valley National Park and the Amargosa Wild & Scenic River.  This 
project funded through the Active Transportation Program is particularly important because 
it addresses the lack of connectivity and safe crossings in downtown Tecopa and Tecopa 
Hot Springs. The creation of a complete active transportation network is vital to creating a 
safer and more livable community and address the needs of both residents and visitors 
alike. 

I am willing to communicate and work with Inyo County to develop easements and/or right-
of-ways that meet the needs of the project while respecting my rights as a private 
landowner.  

I strongly believe that Active Transportation Program funding will have a lasting positive 
impact on Tecopa and I support Inyo County’s efforts to make this project a reality, creating 
a safer, more pedestrian, and bicycle-friendly environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your Name] 

 

 

 


